


Parkrun is back
Parkrun events in Queensland reopened on the 
28th of November so strap on your running shoes 
and get outside this weekend.

Operating with an approved COVID Safe Plan, North 
Shore parkrun is back up and running each Saturday 
from 7:00am.

If you would like to attend please register here:
www.parkrun.com.au/northshore/.




